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Check out www.wlachurch.org (under Youth Ministries) for lots more 
information about upcoming events! 

  (Grades 6-8) 
September 19

th
 we will kick off the year with our 4

th
 Annual Mini 

Golf Tournament at 6:30pm. See you there! 
 

  (Grades 9-12) 
 Kick off Camping Trip, September 22-24 at the Pinery. 
 Applications to come.  

 

 (18-30) 
 Come on out starting September 17, 12:30 pm – BBQ. 
 Everyone in College & Career age welcome. 809 Sancherry St., 
 a short walk from the church. 
 Octane starts Sunday nights, Sept. 24

th
 at 7 pm at the church. 

 Contact Graham for questions. (grahamb@wlachurch.org) 
 
   
  
_____________________________________________________________ 
 

A Note to Our Guests: 
We’re happy you are here today! Our hope is that being with us will 
be a help to you in learning to know and love our great God. If you 
take a moment to fill out a “Let Us Know You Are Here” card, we’ll be 
happy to mail you a FACT SHEET to tell you about West London 
church life. You can use the back of the card to ask a question or 
provide us with any information that you think might help us serve 
you. Just hand the card to an usher at the conclusion of the service, 
or drop it on the offering plate as it passes by. Thanks for being with 
us! 

 
Mike Wilkins, Pastor 

Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor: Director of Adult Ministries 
Jane Cushing, Director of Children’s Ministries 
Graham Buchanan, Director of Youth Ministries 

Janis Murphy, Office Manager 
 

 
 

August 13, 2006 

g{|á fâÇwtçS  W.L.A. 

 
10:00 a.m.     Worship Service 
This morning Rob “Mags” Magwood will be speaking to us.  Mags is 
the Canadian Director for Send International whose head office is 
right here in London. 
 

10:00 a.m. SUMMER SUNDAYS FOR KIDS 
Investigation Station is in the Gym for kids ages 4 – completing 
Grade 2. Kids Pacs will be available for Grade 3 – 5 kids in the 
main service. 

 

g{|á jxx~ S  W.L.A. 

 
Tuesday, 8:30 – 9:30 p.m.                                 Summer Interlude 
The fifth of six consecutive Tuesday evenings for women interested 
in reading and discussing How to Walk The Walk  by Kay Arthur.  
Contact Lillian Stover at 472-6006. 
 
Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                                       J.E.L.L.O. 
(Men’s Accountability and Prayer) 
There’s always room for JELLO, that is, the Jonathan Edwards 
League of London Ontario, because it meets bright and early. 
Why? To combat the jellification of mind and body through the 
reading of an Edwards sermon, account-ability and prayer.  Hey 
man, what else you got on at 6:00 a.m. thursday morning? 
 
 

bÇ UxçÉÇw  THIS WEEK  

  
August 21 - 25                                                 Quizzing Day Camp 
The insert has all the details! 
 
Sunday, September 10, 9:15 and 11:00 a.m. 
First Sunday of the New Ministry Year… with a Ministry Fair in 
the Gym during Intermission. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

bà{xÜ  NOTES  

 
NEW PASTORAL STAFF MEMBER 

The Board of Elders is pleased to announce that Mr. Tim 
Heerebout has accepted its invitation to become our first Director 
of Worship Ministries beginning August 15

th
.  Tim and Melissa 

have made the move to London and are now living at 838 
Sprucewood Drive. Their number is 204-3313.  
 
 

SUMMER PULPIT SCHEDULE (10:00 A.M.) 
August 20, August 27, September 3 (Communion)  
Pastor Mike Wilkins introduces the upcoming September-
November sermon series on II Timothy with three Sunday morning 
looks at the beginning of the apostle Paul’s relationship with 
Timothy, from Acts 16. 
 
The Number$ to July 31

st
 

General Offerings Income               $315,235 
General Offerings Budget               $356,793 
Shortfall                                           $  41,558 
 
 

cÜtçxÜ  CORNER 

 

LET US PRAY… 
For healing and strength for Allan Hanton and Gary Roberts. 
 
For the Alliance church family in Lebanon as it reaches out to all 
refugees with immediate needs. Pray for wisdom and protection for 
Sami Dagher, national church president, as he coordinates relief 
efforts. 
 
For Melissa Manahan as she continues to trust the Lord for the 
support she requires to participate in STINT, the ten month 
evangelism and discipleship project in Dar Es Salaam, Tanzania, 
beginning August 16

th
. 

 
For the Lord’s direction and wisdom and provision regarding TWO 
NEW WINGS, the proposed plan to expand our facility and 
increase our capacity for community outreach to Londoners of all 
ages. 

 
Praise God for the 20 kids who accepted Christ at Zonecamps this 
summer. Thank you for all your prayers! 

  
 
 
 


